
To: Harborview Homeowners 
 
From: Michael George- Harborview Homeowners’ Association President 
 
Date: August 4, 2006 
 
Subject: General Harborview update 
 
 
Below is a summary of the current and upcoming work at Harborview. 

 
Electrical Room 
The electrical room in the garage is complete.  We are now waiting for the electrician to 
install the electrical meter boxes.  The electrical contractor for this project is scheduled to 
start by August 14th.  This should take about 10 working days, which would give us a 
completed room by the end of the month.  At that point, non gutted units can apply for a 
meter with Entergy to receive power. 
 
Electrical in Common Areas 
A different electrical contractor will be working on electrical repairs and upgrades in 
common areas as well as individual units.  Starting next week, they will be working on 
the feeds going to all of the units.  These feeds are under the 2nd floor walkway and are 
resting on metal frames.  Electrical code requires that these feeds not rest on metal.  
Pressure treated wood framing will be installed between the feeds and the metal to correct 
this problem.  
 
Electrical in Individual Units 
Electrical work on individual units will begin the following week. There is an important 
code issue with the individual units.  The electrical breaker panel boxes need to be 
moved to a different location.  Current code will not allow for breaker boxes to remain in 
closets.  I have tried to get an exemption from the electrical inspectors, but have been 
unsuccessful.  The breaker boxes have to be in an open room that has a minimum of three 
feet of access on each side of the box.  Rather than insert new boxes in places that a 
homeowner may not desire, I would rather the homeowner select an acceptable location.    
 
If you select an area that is close to the current location of the box, then this will most 
likely not require additional charges for rerouting certain wires.  However, in many cases 
this will result in the box being placed in a very visible location that you don’t desire.  If 
you select a location that you think is better, then this will require additional electrical 
work and cost.  I would like the individual owner to make this decision. 
 
The electrical contractor for the individual units should be able to do 10 units per week.  
Thus, I would like to schedule approximately 10 homeowners to meet with him per week. 
We will begin scheduling of these meetings next week.  Somebody will contact you to 
schedule a convenient time for you to meet with the electrician. 
 



At the same time that you meet with the electrician, please be prepared to tell him where 
you would like additional lights or outlets.  This includes any desire for recessed can 
lighting.  This is simply for location purpose only.  You will still have time and 
opportunity to select, purchase, and install specific light fixtures. 
 
HVAC Systems 
We are getting final bids for installation of new air conditioning systems.  Once this is 
completed we will post the options.  We will select the best system that can be covered 
by the insurance allocation.  However, we will provide the Homeowner the opportunity 
to upgrade to a better or different unit.  Obviously, the individual Homeowner will be 
responsible for the price difference between the two systems.  The minimum system that 
we will select will be a 13 SEER system, with a 10 year parts and labor warranty option. 
 
Replacement Windows and Doors 
The damaged windows in the complex have been or will be replaced. These windows are 
white vinyl coated double pane insulated windows.  In addition to being more energy 
efficient, they also allow less sound to penetrate than the older windows. 
 
For those windows that were not damaged, there is an option to replace those, as well as 
replacing the sliding glass doors. The sliding glass doors can be replaced with the 
equivalent or French glass doors.  If you wish to replace the undamaged windows in your 
unit, the cost will be taken out of the allocated insurance money specific to your unit. By 
replacing these windows, all of the windows in the complex will be updated and match 
each other.  By replacing these windows now, time and money will be saved, as opposed 
to waiting to replace them later. 
 
If you would like to replace your windows, please fill out the form on the website and 
send by either mail or fax.  The form and information is on the website under the section 
‘Homeowner Information’.  There is also a detailed list the undamaged windows detailed 
by individual unit.  
 
Additional Windows 
For owners of gutted units on the west side of the building, you have an option to add a 
living room window. (Currently these units do not have a window in the living room).  
This can be done for $1,200, which would be taken out of the allocated insurance money 
specific to your unit. If you would like to do this, please fill out the special form on the 
website for adding a window. 
 
Mold Treatment  
The mold treatment was been completed Friday, July 28th. All of the gutted units have 
been sprayed and treated.  



Color Schemes 
Colorist Louis Aubert has recommended three color schemes.  All three color schemes 
are posted on the website in a PDF file. These colors may be better for viewing on the 
Sherwin-Williams website than the PDF document. 
 
Currently, the Board is planning on using color selection three, which is a Balance Beige 
and Taupe color scheme. 
 
Structural Changes 
Some homeowners would like to make small structural changes to their units, such as 
moving or eliminating short length walls or doors.   If you would like to do so, then 
please draw a sketch of what you would like to do. We will then have our engineer 
approve these changes.  If there is something structurally wrong with your plan, you will 
be advised of what has to be done to correct it.  There will be a nominal fee of $150 to 
have your plans reviewed and approved. 
 
Fire Alarm System 
We are meeting with Fire Alarm service companies to have an acceptable system in place 
as soon as possible.  A State approved fire alarm system must be in place in order to have 
partial occupancy. 
 
Balconies 
The balconies on the front of the building have to be replaced.  The existing balconies 
will be demolished.  This should begin this week. 
 
Summary 
Now that we have worked out many of the construction details and commitments from 
sub-contractors, we will be moving much faster.  Thank you for your patience. 


